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a) Teaching & Learning (including Feedback & Assessment)

Could seating plans be kept consistent?

More practicals in Science - Mr Palmer is good at it

When feedback is there in books, it is understandable and the teachers help
if not.

| get feedback in most lessons.

Teachers are helpful and kind.

Teacher challenges are helpful.

Homework is frequent.

The feedback | get tells me what to improve on.

| think we should peer assess each others work more.

Check uniform, makeup, shoes and more in tutor time.

Make sure all students understand the content and know what they are
doing.

In English with Mr Bennett the new mark scheme is being used and working
well. He controls the class and if needed the positive discipline is used in
the correct manor.

Mrs Curtis’ lessons we learn a lot.

Some teachers aren’t setting challenges enough.

More revision lessons for Year 10.

Homework should be optional.

b) Personal Development, Behaviour & Welfare

Inform us about Careers earlier; perhaps have interviews every 6 weeks?
Negative system for equipment?

Lose 5 minutes of social time for littering.

More career days - they are really good.

CCTV on the field so that people who litter can face a small punishments.
Teachers are generally supportive.

We have to choose options next year - taster lessons in year 8 for the
different subjects would be useful.

Have a special website with log in that tells you what qualifications you
need for certain jobs and how much you are paid.

More focused on student’s wellbeing and emotional side.

Behaviour is certainly improving.



o The school’s central polls should be student’s welfare and development.
Stuff should continually and consistently encourage students to do more,
work harder and let a real world attitude into the lessons.

e Get rid of Isolations.

o Dedicated career portal room.

e Apparatus on the field (Outdoor play area).

AOB:

o Batteries for Mr Bennett! For his remote control.

¢ No more assemblies in the Barn/Gym please.

e Allow us to take off blazers in assemblies (it gets very warm).
e More bins.

¢ More places to sit.

e Extra activities at lunchtime.



